
On Feb 9, 2018, at 2:47 PM, CAROL J FAYNIK                               wrote:

Hi Barbara,

I am recovering from a hysterectomy and won’t make it to the Thursday, February
15 meeting in the neighborhood about the plans for the owner of the pancake Café
to access a beer and wine license. I just want to say that I’m against it. I am not in
favor at all of more liquor in our neighborhood. Don’t know how the other
neighbors feel. Thanks so much, Carol Faynik

Sent from my iPhone
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